
CPMC General Meeting Minutes 

October 10, 2018 

 

Present: Mike Brocious, Sandy Brocious, Diana McLimans, Dawn Wiggins, Dave   

  Williams Denise Williams, Ann Ciliberto, Lisa Last, Jennifer Kline, Andrea  

  Main, Fred Camenzind, Liz Muirhead 

 

 

1. Finances:  

 Dave and Denise reported that the checking account had a balance of $19,250.00, the 

money market had $18,864.00 and our Paypal had $545.00. 

 We made some large payments last month (concessions stock; Joe Corbi’s payment, 

warm up suits and marching band shirts). 

 We had extremely good sales at our last concessions and made $7,000 ($5,000 more than 

usual).   

 

2. Fundraising: 

 Discount cards are almost done.  We should have them in time for the band banquet.   

 The spaghetti dinner is set for October 11.  Right now, we have 76 orders.  We were able 

to purchase everything we needed with the gift cards we secured.   

 The following dates have been set for the following fundraisers: 

 Krispy Kreme (October 15 – 29) 

 Yankee Candle (November 5 – 26) 

 Comedy Night (February 22, 2019 – this is penciled in at Timothy’s in Lionville) 

 Line Dancing (March 7, 2019 need to get approval from school district) 

 We still need to get dates established for Turkey Hill Bucket Drive, another dining out 

event at Casa Herrera (Mary Damiani) and Bingo (Diana/Jenn Chapovich )   

 The Meistersingers fruit sale fundraiser will be posted on the CPMC web page and 

Facebook page.   

 

3. Old Business: 

 The band banquet is moving along nicely.  Registrations will be starting soon.  We will 

need help setting up and will need raffle items.  A slide show also needs to be put 

together.   

 Sponsor a Band Member information needs to be sent out to alumni. 

 We discussed identifying leaders for the following for this year: 

 Casa Herrera night out in January (Mary Damiani?) 

 We need to send out a targeted email with the following items for next year: 

 Warm-up suits (Carla?) 

 Band Uniform fittings (Carla?) 

 Band camp picnic 

 Concessions (Denise, Jenn Kline and Frank Kline) 



 Spaghetti Dinner  

 Discount Cards 

 Turkey Hill Bucket brigade (Jenn Chapovich?) 

 Hospitality (Ann?) 

 Chaperoning 

 Cart of Wonders 

 We talked about forming committees for additional various fundraising activities as well 

as assuming duties next year.  We could possibly assign one member from the Executive 

Board to help with duties.  These are on-going discussions.   

 

4. New Business: 

 We are presenting a plaque to Mr. Hughes at the banquet.  We need to see how long it 

will take to put it together.   

 We are advertising the Meistersinger’s fruit sale on our Facebook page. 

 Fittings for the Meistersinger’s jackets will be starting October 15. 

 Liz Muirhead and Tammy Harple are co-chairing Senior Night.  They have ordered 

flowers and have Photography by Ro scheduled to come in for the event. 

 Sandy will set up a Sign Up Genius for Halloween candy. 

 The Winter Celebration of Music was moved to December 20.   

 The VA parade is scheduled for November 9. 

 We discussed playoff concessions (we will be hosting at least two games).  Mike talked 

to the football boosters about help.  If they cannot send any, we will get a bigger cut of 

the profits.  Students can help out in concessions but cannot handle money.   

 

ASC 

 


